
From: I S Consultancy Services  
Sent: 23 March 2018 19:24 
To: HCO 
Subject: Support Uber to stay in brighton  
 
Name :ILYA GIRGAWI 
Dear sir/madam, 
I would like to support Uber to stay in Brighton. 
I am a taxi driver currently hold a brighton licence badge. 
I am starting the process to join Uber as I feel more confident to go back to be a taxi driver feeling 
more secured as I do not hold any cash. My cousin was slaughtered few years ago and my friend was 
stabbed with fork to rob them. I personally many customers run away after a long journey because 
they did not pay upfront  I stopped working as I was fearful of my life and did not like the too much 
pain I had. 
But since Uber came to brighton I visited their office few times and spoke to Charlie I started to feel 
more comfortable as there is no cash handling and my fare is secured. On top people who pay using 
their bank card clearly genuine respectable people and the system Uber has is very secured and 
reassuring for both customers and drivers. 
HENCE I AM SUPPORTING UBER TO STAY IN BRIGHTON. 
I WOULD LIKE TO SPEAK AND MY VOICE HEARD IF POSSIBLE.  
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR THIS OPPORTUNITY TO SUPPORT UBER. 
ILYA  
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